
 

 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th March 2018                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 VAT RATE INCREASE TO 15% EFFECTIVE 1st APRIL 2018 

 

 

Dear Valued Client 

 

This letter serves as a notice to all our customers that we will charge the increased VAT rate with effect 

from 1 April 2018 for all services rendered and that our invoices for such services shall reflect the 

increased VAT rate of 15% effective 1 April 2018, as per the gazette increase. 

 

If you have any queries with regards to the above, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

 
Antoinette Morris 

Financial Director 

 


